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Happy Holidays 

Our staff is the best around! I want to congratulate you all 
on successfully completing a challenging year.  Your 
dedication to your work is exemplary, especially when you 
consider what you have accomplished in 2020 as 
referenced in the December 11, 2020 newsletter.   

We also experienced an outpouring of love and support 
from a record number of local businesses and community 
organizations.  It feels great to know that the work we do 
for and in the community is appreciated.  I surely 
appreciated the recognition via the over 3,500 donated 
meals and hundreds of pieces of PPE and gifts we received 
to keep us going through this pandemic!  As I look back on 
photographs and videos you all, your smiling faces indicate 
you did as well.   

Before our administrative offices close for the Christmas 
holiday, I want to convey my warmest holiday wishes to 
each of you. You have more than earned much needed 
time with family and friends to enjoy this holiday season. 
No matter how you plan to spend your time, I wish you 
each a safe and happy time.   

On behalf of the entire Executive Leadership Team, I wish 
you happiness, good health, and peace.  We truly thank 
you for your devoted service and look forward to working 
with you in 2021.   
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Washington, DC 20032 
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Unitedmedicaldc.com 
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#GetVaccinatedDC 

 
       
  



 
   

 

The COVID-19 Vaccine will become available to UMC Staff in late 
December.  The information provided below is the best information we 

have thus far. We will continue to provide updated information and facts as 
it becomes available.  Please refer to the FAQs for more detailed 

information.  

 

How the COVID-19 Vaccine Works 
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Caring for Yourself & Others Books    UMC Clothing Drive 
Church of Scientology                       Jimmy Ward, Will Interactive 
 

Thank you to the generous UMC Team Members who also donated to 
the UMC Clothing Drive. 
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THANK YOU!!!! 
We are so grateful to the District residents and local 

businesses who have poured out an overflow of support 
to UMC through donated meals and/or PPE. Please share 

expressions of gratitude to the businesses directly or 
send a note to Toya Carmichael, VP of Public Relations / 

Corporate Secretary @ Tcarmichael@united-
medicalcenter.com. 

mailto:Tcarmichael@united-medicalcenter.com
mailto:Tcarmichael@united-medicalcenter.com


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

                            
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
UMC is extremely grateful to have the support of Washington 
Wizards superstar Bradley Beal! On Saturday, December 19, 
2020, Beal and his #BB3 team donated gifts and meals to the 

UMC staff to show his appreciation of all that we do! 

Thank you very much Bradley Beal for your support and for 
thinking of us during this time.  

GO WIZARDS!!! 
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HAPPY 

HOLIDAY’S!! 
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STAY SAFE 

As the District of Columbia’s only public hospital, we all have a heightened 

responsibility to prevent the spread of COVID-19 whether on/or off duty.  Although 

the city continues to reopen we must continue to adhere to the safety and social 

distancing mandates in effect throughout the region. 
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CELEBRATE SAFELY  
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 Total Number Positives Percent 

All    
                           27,226 
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Race   

Unknown 328 1 
American Indian/Alaska 
Native 

56 <1 

Asian 499 2 
Black/African American 12,893 47 
Native Hawaiian/Pacific 
Islander 

66 <1 

Other/Multi-Racial 6729  26 
White                                            6653 24 

Ethnicity   

Unknown 2279 8 
Hispanic or Latinx                                     6105 22 
NOT Hispanic or Latinx 18,826 69 
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For the latest information on the District Government’s 
response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit 
coronavirus.dc.gov. 

Cases as of December 23, 2020 

https://coronavirus.dc.gov/


 

 

'I have never seen such detailed planning' | GW Hospital gets first vaccine doses 

December 13,2020, Tom Dempsey, WUSA 

Here’s Where DC Will Be Distributing Its Covid Vaccines 

December 13, 2020, Jane Recker, Washingtonian 

Bradley Beal Hosting ‘Bradley Beal Christmas Giveback' to Benefit Frontline 
Works 

December 17,2020, Chris Miller NBC 4 Washington. 

 

Meet Some Of D.C.’s First Health Care Workers To Get The COVID-19 Vaccine 

December 18, 2020, Matt Blitz, DCist 

 

Did you catch VP of Public Relations / Corporate Secretary Toya Carmichael on 
Sunday Brunch with Higher Heights? Listen HERE 
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UMC IN THE NEWS–December 12–
December 23, 2020 

UMC Staff are reminded to direct ALL MEDIA INQUIRIES to Toya 
Carmichael, VP of Public Relations @Tcarmichael@united-

medicalcenter.com. 

 

https://www.wusa9.com/article/news/health/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine-coronavirus-dc-medical-vaccination-hospital/65-314a9d10-5d45-4c91-a6f9-90170570b5eb
https://www.washingtonian.com/2020/12/11/heres-where-dc-will-be-distributing-its-covid-vaccines/
https://www.nbcwashington.com/news/sports/nbcsports/bradley-beal-hosting-bradley-beal-christmas-giveback-to-benefit-frontline-works/2512954/
https://www.nbcwashington.com/news/sports/nbcsports/bradley-beal-hosting-bradley-beal-christmas-giveback-to-benefit-frontline-works/2512954/
https://dcist.com/story/20/12/18/dc-healthcare-workers-pfizer-covid19-vaccine/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6hkTrZNZ3GU
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